
 

Notices 
 
 

After School Club 
 

Note: There will be NO after school club on Thursday 1st April as this is the 
last day of term.  

 
 
 

Reception Places 2021 
Offers of school places will be sent 
to you by Bristol City Council on 
16th April 2021. Please keep an eye 

on your emails at this time. 
 
 

 

Red Nose Day 
 

We’ve had a great day today with so many 
amazing superheroes costumes and dress up – 
both children and staff. Great to see medical 
staff and services recognised as heroes too! You 
can find lots and lots of great pictures of our 
day further down this newsletter. 
 
If you haven’t had a chance to donate and 
would like to – please pop over to the below link: 

 

https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/fair-furlong-primary-
school-rednoseday21 

 
We’ll let you know the final amount raised in next week’s newsletter 

 
 

 

 

https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/fair-furlong-primary-school-rednoseday21
https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/fair-furlong-primary-school-rednoseday21


What’s Been Happening this Week? 
 

The year 1 scientists have been out exploring Fair 
Furlong Primary School's plants and trees this week. 
They have explored deciduous and evergreen trees, 
what plants need to 
survive and which plant 
is the most common in 
our school grounds. 
 
Our year 1 
mathematicians have also 
been using non-standard 
measurements to 

compare heights and 
lengths. They have been 
using mathematical 
language to explore 
this mathematical 
concept and have had 
lots of fun doing it.  

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Nursery have loved 
learning about hot air balloons 

this week. We even made our own 
balloon fly around the classroom! 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 



  
 

In Year 4, we have had a busy 
week. On Monday, Jupiter Jess 
came to visit and the children 

enjoyed the hair raising 
activities. On Thursday, the 

children used toothbrushes as a 
painting tool to explore the effect 

it has.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Red Nose Day Antics 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 



 



 



 
                                                                          

 
Reminder of Gate Timings and 

Lateness 
Reception year – information for 

vision tests 
Collection of children letter 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Certificates Awarded for Outstanding Achievement this week 

 Learning Together: Owen Hancock, Isabella Nolan, Hollie Baker-
Chant, Cory Money 

 Enthusiasm: Demi-Leigh Brady Head, Tianna-Mai Claridge,  

 Challenge: Ethan Barnes, Aimie Winstone, Derby Tunde, Ivy Marie 
Vincente Barros, Freddie Simpson, Jason Junior Billing, Louis 
Malin, Layla-Rae Rudge, Mya Willis,   

 Respect:  

 Trust: Oscar Penny,  

 

Attendance this Week 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

KS1 
Position 

Class % 
Attendance 

KS2 
Position 

Class % 
Attendance 

1st  Funafuti 99.3 1st  Cardiff 100 

2nd  Seoul 98.7 2nd  Ottawa 99.2 

3rd  Port Louis 97.2 3rd  Stockholm 99 

4th  UlaanBaatar 96.6 4th  Guatemala City 98.7 

5th    Doha 95.7 5th    Santiago 98.6 

6th   

Tehran 

Remote 
Learning – well 

done all! 

6th   

Sofia 96.7 

   7th  Conakry 96.6 

   8th  Edinburgh 94.3 

   9th   Beijing 93 
      

Attendance Comment 

99% - 100% Outstanding 

97% - 98% Excellent 

95% - 96% Great (School attendance target is 95%) 

93% - 94% Satisfactory 

Less than 93% Must do better 



Next Term and Beyond 
 

 

 
 
 
 
Term 4 
Thursday 1st April  Easter Celebration – Yr 2 and 3 
Thursday 1st April   LAST DAY OF TERM 
 
Term 5 
Monday 19th April     FIRST DAY OF TERM 

Monday 3rd May   Bank Holiday – School Closed 
Thursday 6th May  Polling Day – School Closed 
Friday 28th May           END OF TERM 
 
 
 
 

 

This week’s Menu  
Monday:  Pizza, Vege Taco, Jacket Potato with Tuna or Tomato Pasta 
Tuesday:  Beef Lasagne, Quorn Hot Dog, Jacket Potato with Beans or 
Tomato Pasta 
Wednesday: Beef Roast or Sweet Potato and Chickpea Roast 
Thursday:  Chicken Tikka Masala, Mac ‘N’ Cheese, Jacket Potato with 
Beans or Tomato Pasta 
Friday: Fish Fingers, Quorn Dipper, Jacket Potato with Tuna or Tomato 
Pasta 

2020/21 School Dates 
Term 1 

Thursday 3 September to Thursday 22 October 
(Tuesday 1 September, Wednesday 2 September and Friday 23 October : INSET DAYS) 

Term 2 
Tuesday 3 November to Friday 18 December 

(Monday 2 November : INSET DAY) 
Term 3 

Tuesday 5 January to Friday 12 February 
(Monday 4 January : INSET DAY) 

Term 4 
Monday 22 February to Thursday 1 April 

Term 5 
Monday 19 April to Friday 28 May 

Term 6 
Monday 7 June to Wednesday 21 July 

(Thursday 8th and Friday 9 July : INSET DAY) 



https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/covid-19-stay-at-home-
guidance/stay-at-home-guidance-for-people-with-confirmed-or-possible-

coronavirus-covid-19-infection 

If you or your family are affected by symptoms of Covid 19 please do 
let the school office know so we can respond accordingly in school. 

This is really important even if you are remote learning 
 

 

 
 

                                                 
BAVA – Bristol Against Violence and Abuse – This website provides information about 
different types of violence and abuse and support services that can help (e.g physically 
violence from a partner or relation, sexual abuse, female genital mutilation). There is 
also information on how to help others and how to raise awareness of violence and 
abuse. www.bava.org.uk   

 

https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/covid-19-stay-at-home-guidance/stay-at-home-guidance-for-people-with-confirmed-or-possible-coronavirus-covid-19-infection
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/covid-19-stay-at-home-guidance/stay-at-home-guidance-for-people-with-confirmed-or-possible-coronavirus-covid-19-infection
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/covid-19-stay-at-home-guidance/stay-at-home-guidance-for-people-with-confirmed-or-possible-coronavirus-covid-19-infection


 
 
 
 
 DATA PROTECTION REGULATION – You may not be aware but the General Data Protection Regulation (GDPR) came into 

force in May 2018.  We are required to conduct due diligence for all parents to be aware of the regulation and how it 

affects their child and the way the school deals with their personal data.  Under the regulation we have a responsibility 

to ensure to the best of our ability that any personal data held is up to date.  We would ask that should any of your 

personal data change i.e. telephone number, address, medical needs etc that you please inform the school as soon as 

possible so we can update our records.  You will still receive an annual data collection sheet every September but we 

would ask you not to wait but inform the school of any changes immediately. 


